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I am a resident of Nelson County and I also went to Nelson County schools along with my oldest daughter. My 3
younger children were moved to the Bardstown city schools due to issues years ago with Nelson County schools. I
am voicing my concern over the proposed merger for our middle schools to be combined at the location of the high
schools. I feel this will be detrimental to our youth in the county along with our small towns. I do not support this at
all and I am a county tax payer . Please do what is best for our children of the county. That is keeping these middle
schools open where they are . It is the best for their education, psychological and emotional well being . We have
already had major setbacks due to the Covid restrictions you have placed on these children. We need to move
forward and allow these children to thrive in smaller settings.

Thank you

Carrye Janes

Sent from my iPhone



